
Alabama Society
Sons of the American Revolution

Spring BOM Registration
May 4, 2024

The American Village
The Alabama Society will hold its 2024 Spring Board of Managers Meeting at the Rotunda at the

American Village in Montevallo, Alabama on Saturday, May 4, 2024 at 10:00 am.

Please make every effort to pre-register for receipt by April 27, 2024 by using one of the options below, as the
Ladies Auxiliary will be providing lunch and it is most helpful to have an accurate headcount.

OPTION 1 (Online Registration and Payment)… Go to https://links.alssar.org/Spring2024BOM

OPTION 2 …
● Step 1:Fill out this form
● Step 2:Send check to Scott Martin (address below)

○ If payment cannot be received by April 27, 2024, email Scott and bring payment

NAME:

CHAPTER:

CHAPTER OFFICE HELD (if applicable):

ALSSAR OFFICE HELD (if applicable):

EMAIL ADDRESS:

PHONE NUMBER:

Please complete the following:

● Registration without printed Report Book _________ x $ 1.00 =
● Registration WITH printed Report Book _________ x $ 15.00 =

● LUNCHEON/Ladies Auxillary Donation _________ x $ 20.00 =

● DONATION FOR YOUTH PROGRAMS

TOTAL ENCLOSED =

Mail this registration form along with your check payable to ALSSAR to:

Scott Martin
ALSSAR Spring 2024 BOM
108 Tanglewood Drive
Alabaster, AL 35007

If you will be bringing a guest, enter their name here.

Name:

Email Address

Phone Number:

https://links.alssar.org/Spring2024BOM


:
DIRECTIONS

The American Village
3727 Highway 119 S.
Montevallo, AL 35115

If coming from the North:
● Take I-65 South to Exit 234 (Shelby County Airport)
● At the end of the exit ramp turn left onto Hwy. 87
● Turn right onto Smokey Rd. (Hwy. 12, approximately 0.3 miles)
● Turn right onto Co Road 24 (1.6 miles)
● Turn left on Hwy. 119 South (Montevallo Road 1.3 miles)
● Travel 2 miles - the gate to The American Village will be on the right

If coming from the South:
● Take I-65 North to Exit 231 (Calera)
● Merge onto US-31 N (right turn yield)
● Turn left onto Co Road 22 (approximately 0.9 miles)
● Turn left on Hwy. 119 South (Montevallo Road 4.4 miles)
● Travel one mile - the gate to The American Village will be on the right

Once you arrive on the property you will see directional “SAR” signs instructing you on to go to our meeting
location in the Rotunda (Building G on the map below).


